
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    August 16, 2013 
Time:  2:00 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  (920) 236-5742 
 

Re:  Missing Person Complaint  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating an endangered missing person 
complaint.   
 
Julie A. McCauley, F/W/07-31-1976, who is cognitively disabled, was last seen Tuesday, 
August 13, 2013 in Oshkosh by a family member.  Julie was last heard from yesterday at 
7 a.m. when she contacted her work in Oshkosh by phone and said she would not be 
coming in.   
 
Julie’s cell phone records show she may have been in the area of Hillwind Road in 
Plymouth, WI on Thursday, August 15, 2013.     
 
Julie is described as 5’07”, 215lbs having green eyes and brown hair.  There is no 
clothing description.  Please see Julie’s photo that is attached.     
 
If you know of Julie’s whereabouts, please contact either the Oshkosh Police 
Department at (920) 236-5700 or call your local police department  
 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
 

#### 
 


